RED SWASTIKA SCHOOL ENGLISH LANGUAGE END-OF-YEAR EXAMINATION - 2004



Name:	t)	Marks: ,	160	
Class;	Pr 1 /			Date:	1-11-2004	
Durat	ion: 1 h 15 min	Po	irent's s	Signature:		
	on A: Vocabulary (10 mc e the correct answer ar led.		fs numt	per in the b	<u>rackets</u>	
1.		Kelly the nuts. 1) mon 2) has 3) rat 4) syc	use nster		_ has many	
2.			nkey bo e-saw do		ng on the	

3		Mr Ahm	ad rides o	سد معد لياسي چيان پيداندندندن اوريه داشد استخد که سه به الحد جياز دا	<u>_</u> †3
		work.			
		1) bicyc	cle		
	THE SECOND SECON	2) moto	ircycle		
and the second		3) scoot	ter		
1		4) trish	ССССС	()
4.		Uncle Th	nomas is the frie		ood
- c.)Magage or opposite		1) cashi	ier	•	
		2) plumb	ber		
	3	3) sailor	ď		
		4) tailor	2	()
5.		My moth	er wants to buy	а	
			from t		
		1) juckf	frait		
 		2) pear			
	A Commence of the Commence of	3) papay	Àct		
and the second	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	4) mang	O	()
á. [Aunt Ma	ry made me a re	d	
-	7 T		for my	'sixth birth	nday.
1		1) blous	se i		
}		2) shirt			
	Variation in the same of the s	3) vest			
		4) single	2†	Ċ	`
	•				

4) boret

Section B: Grammar (10 marks) Choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided.

11.	Please ;	the books away.		
	(1) take	(2) takes		
	(3) taking	(4) took	()
12.	Tony and Ailin can	tie their shoelaces by		
	(1) himself	(2) herself		
	(3) themselves	(4) ourselves	()
13	Davi	to school every day.		
w. e.,	(1) walk	•		
	(3) walking	(2) walks (4) walked	į)
14,	A mouse is sleeping	gthe cupboard.		
		tle tail sticking out?		
	(1) between	(2) behind		
	(3) at	(4) into	(Ž
15.	Miss Tan: Do you h Siti: Yes, I			
	(1) do	(2) do not		
	(3) have	(4) have not	(`)

16.	This teddy bear belongs to me. It is teddy bear.								
	(1) I	(2)	nine						
	(3) my	(4)	me	(e o				
17.	Suzie to the	ie beach y	esterday.						
	(1) 90	(2)	goes						
		(4)	went	Ç	,j				
18.	is Annie go	ing to the	library? Is ir	today er tomor	170143				
			When						
	(3) Which	(4)	Who	(>				
19.	It was raining heavily home.	yesterdő	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	_ we had to .	stay at				
	(1) as	(2)	but						
	(3) so	(4)	or	()				
20.	The children like to		in the playgrou	und.					
	(1) play	(2)	plays						
	(3) playing	(4)	played	()				

Section C: Vocabulary (5 marks) Fill in the blanks with the correct answer provided in the box.

USE EACH WORD ONCE ONLY.

	good	months	story	calenda"	pyjamas
A STATE OF THE STA	nightdress	letter	lorry	best	scooter
*	21 Taby nuts	on his		betore he go	ies to had
				to find ou	
	the Decen	iber schoo' hol	iday.		·
		e of our group.	iec	ader in our clas.	s. She tukes
	24. Muthu rec yesterday			from the p	ostman
	25 Candys E	other delices o			

Section D: Punctuation Cloze (5 marks)

Fill in each circle with a full stop, comma or question mark. The underlined words are not punctuated correctly. Write its correct form in the box given.

Debbie the duck was nervous because it was time for her first swimming lesson. At the lakeside, debbie was very frightened and wanted to go home. She had cold feet. Her mother took no notice of her. She told Debbie, "The first thing to learn about swimming is to relax yourself Debbie." I wouldn't be able to see you "What if I can't do it, Mum i again if I drown," said Debbie in a soft voice "Don't be silly. You will be fine," said her mother. She tried very hard to get Debbie to swim, but Debbie refused to do so in

the end, her mother gave up and told her to try on another day.



Section E: Picture Vocabulary Cloze (5 marks) Look at the pictures and fill in each blank with a suitable word.

One day, my (31)	
showed me how she made my favour	ite fruit salad. First, she peeled some
(32)	and cut them into small
pieces. Next, she washed two (33)_	and the second of the second o
and some strawberries. Then she cu	t them into small pieces too. After
that, she squeezed some (34)	
over them. Finally, she mixed all the	fruits together in a big salad
(35)	

Section F: Grammar Cloze (5 marks) Circle the correct answer in the brackets.

Ernie 36. (has, have, had) an unusual pet. It is a snake. He 37. (find, finds, found) it in his backyard one day. Ernie's best friend, Beth, 38. (tell tells told) him that the snake was harmless so Ernie decided to keep it.

Ernie keeps the snake in a jar and plays with it when he has finished his work. However, Beth does not 39. (like, likes, liked) Ernie's pet snake, so Ernie never 40. (take takes took) it out when Beth is around.

Section G: Comprehension Cloze Passage (5 marks) Fill in each blank with a suitable word.

Calvin is a car. His hobb	y is fishing and he always goes to the
(41) n	ear his cottage to fish. His wife will stay at
home to wait for (42)	and his catch.
Calvin is very (43)	at fishing and he usually
catches many (44)	. After fishing, he hangs the
fish he carches on a stick and	f carries them on his shoulder. He gives the
fish to his wife when he read	nes (45)

Section H: Word Order (5 marks)

Rearrange the words to form a sentence or a question.

Begin each sentence with a capital letter and end it with a full stop or a question mark.

46.	the	<u>to</u>	<u>ք</u> չ	irple dinc	saur	Barne	£	Singapore	is coming	
47.	Snoo	ру	nap	<u>is ta</u> l	<u>kina ir</u>		·•	<u>kenne!</u>		
		_					• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •			
48.	lunch	<u>1</u>	<u>I</u>	chicke	n rice			<u>for</u>	•	
49.	is	tor	ogy:	during	impor	rtant	It	attentio	on lessons	-
50.	piq		He			. <u>C</u>		<u>do</u>	Хоп	 -
		- m va	A. B.O.							



Section I: Comprehension (10 marks) Read the passage carefully and answer the questions which follow.

Betty wakes up very early in the morning and flies from her beenive to a garden every day. The garden is not far from where she lives and there are many beautiful flowers there.

In the garden, Betty flies from one flower to another to collect nector. She is very hardworking and does not stop working even when she is tired. She rests only when the sun goes down.

When Betty has collected enough nectar, she will fly back to her beehive. In the brehive Betty will make honey from the nectar that she collects. Betty then rests and leaves her beehive again the next morning to collect more nectar.



51.	How often does Betty fly to the garden?
52.	Where does Betty live?
	· ·
53.	Why does Betty fly from one flower to another?
<i>-</i>	
54.	What will Betty do with the nectar she collects?
55	What arimal is Pattur
J.J.,	What animal is Betty?

*** END OF PAPER ***

*** Please check your paper carefully! ***

Red Swastika School BAN English Language End-Of- Year Fram 2004